
 

 

 
MEMORANDUM 

 
To: 

 
Mayor and City Council 

From: 

 
David Elliott 

Date: 

 
July 11, 2016 

Subject: 

 
Approval of Funding for Stormwater Pipe Repairs at 1539 

Bishop Hollow Run. 

 

 
ITEM DESCRIPTION 

 

Approval of Funding for Stormwater Pipe Repairs at 1539 Bishop Hollow Run.  
Estimate for the culvert rehabilitation is $94,201.80, which includes a 10% 
contingency.   

 

BACKGROUND 

 

Needed repairs were located during inspections associated with the 2016 Paving 
List.  The culvert system includes 230 Linear feet of 18” CMP, 365 liner feet of 24“ 
CMP, and 50 linear feet of 30” CMP.  This pipe system is approximately 50 years 

old and significant rusting and deterioration exist throughout.  The invert has 
completely eroded from portions of both the 24” and 30” culverts.  Staff 

recommends that Cured in Place Pipe (CIPP) lining be used to rehabilitate this 
system.  This CIPP rehabilitation will consist of lining 645 liner feet of culvert and 

other improvements in 6 stormwater structures. 
 
This project was not anticipated or included in the 2016 Stormwater Repairs and 

Maintenance Budget.  If city council approves this project, funding will be 
appropriated in a subsequent amendment to the 2016 Stormwater Budget. 

  
 

RECOMMENDED ACTION 

 

Staff recommends approving $94,201.80 in funding for Stormwater Culvert Repairs 
at 1539 Bishop Hollow Run. 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

Missing invert in portions of 24” culvert  
 

 



 

 
 

 

 

Missing invert through significant portions of 30” culvert 
 

 

 

 



 



 

 


